Housing Surveillance Testing Program
Purdue University Northwest

All non-symptomatic, unvaccinated residents of University Village will be required to participate in surveillance testing, once per week.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]In order to complete this requirement, unvaccinated residents should only utilize the on campus testing sites as they will be equipped to track compliance.  Beginning the week of August 30, the two testing locations and times will be:

Mondays*, 5pm-6:30pm in Griffin 233 and
Thursdays, 11am-12:30pm in Peregrine 102

If neither of these times work, students may utilize the onsite testing clinic located in Classroom Office Building (CLO) 112B which will be open Mondays and Tuesdays, 9am-3pm.  If you attend this clinic, you must let the testing staff know you are a University Village resident.  PLEASE NOTE:  When the university is closed, this testing site will not be open, only the housing testing sites will be available.

Missed Tests

	First Missed Test
	· Reminder will be issued to student’s PNW email. 

	Second Missed Test
	· Reminder will be issued to student’s PNW email.
· Student will be documented for “Failure to Comply” and will be placed on probation.

	Third Missed Test
	· Student will be documented for “Failure to Comply” and will be removed from University Village.



*Including Labor Day and Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.
Additional Information:
· Students away from campus Sunday - Monday are not required to complete surveillance testing, but must notify Housing at housing@pnw.edu prior to their departure from campus, otherwise they may be expected to complete surveillance testing.
· If you are symptomatic of COVID-19, please get a test at a licensed healthcare provider and report positive test results to the Dean of Students at fewer@pnw.edu.
· Once fully vaccinated, please report your status to a member of the Housing professional staff, who will remove you from the surveillance testing list, once your vaccination has been verified.
